
 

 

Unification Theological Seminary: Wishing you the best in this Holy Season 
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December 22, 2020 

 

 

  

  

 

 

Dear,  

Thank you for being part of our UTS community!  

 

  

 

With warmest wishes,  

 



 

 

 

 

 

Thomas J. Ward, President 

Unification Theological Seminary  

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

  

 

 

  

 

    

 

 

  

 
 


